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Beggs, Tauren R - DNR

From: John Emery <emery.ja@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2015 9:47 PM
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR
Cc: Omnni Environmental Assoc Don Brittnacher; Terry Fox
Subject: Reported contamination at Allyn Property, 111 Steele St., Algoma, WI

Tauren Beggs  
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin DNR 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI  54313-6727 
 
Per Denise Danelski's letter from your office dated August 14, 2015, for the Allyn Property, 111 Steele St., 
Algoma, WI, BRRTS Activity#: 02-31-564071, we are submitting information due by Sept. 13, 2015. 

We are currently retaining Omnni Associates of Appleton, WI, as our environmental consultant.  Don 
Brittnacher of Omnni previously completed our Phase I & II studies and is presently preparing scope & 
specifications for the work plan for completing the investigation as required by NR 700.   
 
We intend to send a Request for Proposal to perhaps three additional consultants for competitive bid proposals 
on the work plan and investigation.  This process may take longer than the October 13, 2015, deadline specified 
in your letter. 

Please refer any questions on this to the undersigned. 

Harmon Allyn 
c/o John Emery 
2448 Robin Ln 
Green Bay, WI  54303 


